St Mary's Church project

On December 5, a group of volunteers met at St Mary's Church to start
work on a new project to help:

e (lear, document and research the gravestones
¢ I|dentify and record flowers, plants and wildlife
e Help with management of the meadow areas.

The Friends of St Mary's Churchyard volunteers group are able to carry
out research, including taking part in webinars while work on the ground
is unable to continue. Clearing and documenting work will resume when
Covid restrictions are lifted and the weather improves. Anyone interested
in supporting this project should contact Anne Herbert on 748460.

Volunteers assessing the task at the December event.
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Church Services at St Mary's

Services at St. Mary's Church are suspended until further notice
and will be reviewed in February. However, services will take
place via ZOOM, details from the Benefice website :
www.lowerswalechurches.org.uk.

Rev. Jennie Lane can be contacted on 01609 631122 or by email:
jennilane2013@btinternet.com



